
Good afternoon,  

 
After reading through the City's complaint, I would like to add some more insight.  I still believe 
that keeping a local music venue open is very important and I would like to see the Red Rooster 
continue.  I also understand that there needs to be some repercussions for those involved in these 
incidents.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Adam 

 

On Wed, May 28, 2025 at 2:22 PM Adam Bowen <abowen1113@gmail.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon,  

 
I am writing in support of renewing the Operating License for the Red Rooster music venue and bar.  The 
Red Rooster is an important institution in the Madison area and it provides the city something that is 
slowly fading away, a small and local music venue.  Not only does this provide affordable entertainment 
for Madisonians, it also provides a great stage and venue for local musicians to perform and craft their 
skills.  The incident in question is certainly tragic and not to be taken lightly, but it's an isolated incident 
caused by a single person's reckless actions.  I urge the City to approve the renewal of the Red Rooster's 
Operating License.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Adam Bowen 
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